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This year has been another successful year, in that, the criminal bar has met with the courts and 
members of the District Attorney’s Office through on-going brown bag lunches held throughout 
the year. The discussions range in topic and I do not think it is important to get into the weeds as 
to what the specifics were. 
 
I will say I heard there was a rumbling that the defense bar wanted to have meetings scheduled 
where the District Attorney and the Courts were not involved. Attendance was rather 
disappointing with as few as three private attorneys showing up in addition to a healthy number 
(2 or 3) from the Public Defenders Office. 


